
 

UK Renal Registry Patient Council  

Would you like to help shape patient services provided by the Renal Registry?  

The UK Renal Registry Patient Council was formed in 2014 to support the work of the UK Renal Registry 
(RR).  

The RR collects information from all the UK Renal Centres and provides an annual report as well as other 
information to different groups which will help support the ongoing improvement of patient care. 

As a volunteer member of the council, you will have the opportunity to give a voice to patients with 
kidney disease and to promote partnerships between the Renal Centres, Patients and carers to the 
mutual benefit of all. 

If you are interested in ensuring that patient care is at the heart of everything that the RR does, by 
supporting the work of the RR, and you are willing to commit some time to work effectively within a 
team, we would like to hear from you.  

This position is unpaid but an allowance is available for attendance at meetings, plus travelling costs. 
Any training needs for this role will be provided with on-going support to allow interested persons to 
take on these responsibilities.   

If you think you can work with the Renal Registry Team and other partners to make a positive 
contribution to the work of the RR, both for existing and future renal patients, then we would 
encourage you to register your interest.  

Please contact Sue Shaw for further information or an application pack. 

By email:  sue.shaw@renalregistry.nhs.uk  

By phone: 0117 323 8202 or 0117 323 5665 

 

Closing Date for applications: Thursday 2nd July 2015 
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